
       Parramatta North Public School     
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Fax:   9890 1094        Website:  parramattn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
To assist with our planning for 2021, we would like to know if you intend to keep your 
child/children at Parramatta North Public School next year. 
 
Please complete the form below, and return it to your child’s teacher by  
FRIDAY 30 OCTOBER 2020. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Kathryn Methven 
Principal 
15 October 2020 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Parramatta North Public School 
 

2020 Current Class 
 

Student’s Name  …………………………………………………… Class ……………… 

   …………………………………………………… Class ………………   

   …………………………………………………… Class ………………   

   …………………………………………………… Class ……………… 

    Please tick (  ) one 
 

 My child/children WILL be returning to Parramatta North PS in 2021. 
 
 My child/children WILL NOT be returning to Parramatta North PS in 2021. 

           They will be attending ………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 

Signed ……………………………………………….    Date ……………………..…….. 
                                Parent/Carer 
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